
Welcome to a New School Year! 

Dear Student, 

As we embark on this exciting journey of a new school year, I want to share some positive 

affirmations with you: 

• I am capable of achieving my goals. 

• I embrace challenges as opportunities to grow. 

• I am a lifelong learner, eager to explore new things. 

• I bring my unique talents and perspectives to the classroom. 

• I am confident in my ability to overcome obstacles. 

• I choose to focus on the positive aspects of every situation. 

• I am surrounded by supportive teachers and friends. 

• I believe in myself and my potential. 

Remember, every day is a chance to learn and shine! Embrace the year ahead with positivity and 

enthusiasm. 

Sincerely, 

Your Teacher 


